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Elsen, Nikki

From: L Bye <lindabye2@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 11:05 AM
To: ZZ Engineer External; Elsen, Nikki
Cc: L Bye
Subject: Public Works mtg 2/26 written submission
Attachments: sidewalks.docx

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 

We are submitting this letter for feedback for the Public Works meeting on February 26th. Please reply that you have 
received this submission. Word document attached. 

  

We are aware of the concern regarding this project with landscaping and trees planted on the 
boulevard property on the odd side of 28th St S.  We live on 28th St S and are directly impacted 
with two 60+ year old trees out front. They are not in the direct path of the sidewalk, but trees 
could become distressed per a tree specialist.  

  

We support the infill of “orphan” sidewalks in the neighborhood including the even side of 28th 
St S where there appears to be no obstructions. It’s great to see the city investing capital 
improvement funds in our neighborhood to be pedestrian friendly, especially with the news 
that Hintgen School will remain open. 

Linda and Tim Bye 

3115 28th St S 

  

  

Thank you, 

Linda and Tim Bye 

3115 28th St S 
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